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Please direct all communications to: 

Tony Blackburn, Programme Officer, 15 Ottawa Close, Blackburn, BB2 

7EB. Email: tony.blackburn@eden.gov.uk 

Tel: 01254 260286 

Mr K Hutchinson 
Planning Policy Manager 
Eden District Council 
(via email) 

3 July 2017 

Dear Mr Hutchinson 

Eden Local Plan Examination – Schedule of Main Modifications 

Thank you for your letter of 3 July 2017 and the attached schedule of proposed Main 
Modifications that you consider to be necessary to make the above development 
Plan Document sound, together with the accompanying addenda to your 
Sustainability Appraisal and Habitats Regulations Assessment Statement. 

I am writing to confirm my endorsement of them as a basis for you to proceed with 
the requisite public consultation. Please be aware that I will need to take into 
account the consultation responses before finally concluding whether or not 
changes along the lines that you have put forward, are required to enable the plan to 
satisfy the specified legal requirements and to make the plan sound. 

Yours Sincerely 
Mel Middleton 
Inspector 
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